
 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 
ACCEPTANCE OF FISCAL TAX INVOICES PENDING FINALISATION OF 

UPGRADE OF TAXPAYERS’ SYSTEMS AND FISCAL DEVICES UNDER 
FISCALISATION DATA MANAGEMENT SYSTEM [FDMS] 

 

All registered operators and taxpayers who are required to fiscalise under the Value Added Tax 

(VAT) Act are still required to upgrade fiscal devices to comply with the requirements of Fiscalisation 

Data Management System (FDMS) as stated in Public Notice 50 of 2023.  

 

Approved Suppliers of Fiscal Devices are working towards finalising upgrading the taxpayers’ 

systems and fiscal devices to integrate with the FDMS in compliance with Public Notice 50 of 2023.  

 

Fiscal Tax Invoices issued by current interfaced fiscal devices or upgraded fiscal devices generating 

invoices with QR codes from FDMS will be allowed in claiming VAT Input Tax.  

  

However, Registered Operators should expedite their upgrades and comply with the requirements of 

FDMS.  

 
 

 

                                   My Taxes, My Duties: Building My Zimbabwe!! 
 

                              Public Notice 64 of 2023, issued on 04/10/2023 
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